
Planning Department <planning@amadorgov.org>

Proposed Verizon Tower
Jackie V <bombadearvn@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 10, 2024 at 3:12 PM
To: planning@amadorgov.org

To:  Planning Commission
Re: 06/11/24 Agenda Item 2: UP-24;4-1 Verizon Wireless 90' Monopine Tower

I respectfully request a denial of the proposed Verizon Tower for the following reasons:

1 - The tower will be a focal point of my backyard view, lowering the value of my property. See attached photograph of my
backyard view.
2 - Too many potential health risks affecting too many nearby residents  This is too close to a concentration of 1-acre or
less home sites, La Mel Heights as well as La Mel Grand Estates. 
3 - Potential hazard to emergency helispot at nearby fire station.  Potential
increased height adjustment at a later date as technology expands.
4 - My property value will decrease.

I believe there are better locations for Verizon to pursue. 
I strongly oppose this project.

Jackie Vaughn
19490 Mella Dr.
Volcano, CA 95689
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